Phone LO 5-2731

Meurics W. Nittler,
Englewoou, Coloraao.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

10,000 WATTS, EL PASO’S MOST POWERFUL STATION

P.0. Box 3368 JOE THOMPSON

General Manager

February 7, 1958.

Sorry; to bz go long in amswering your letter but it just came

to my attenticn this very day.
for some unknown rzacson.

It was held in the managers office

This letter will vsrify your reception of this station on
December 1, 1957 irom <:15 to «:31 iM Mountain Stenderd Time on 690

Kilocyclss.

Thenking you very much for your welcome letter and your L
patisncdin aveiting this enswer, I remain,

Sincerely,

Delin s,

C. Nelsom,
Engineer, KHEY



